


that this company can properly install such a system? Are you requiring EV to produce a performance and payment bond
to protect that the project will be done properly?

Thirdly | fear what the cost will be for this sewer system from a company that has not done a septic system before. We
do not want to have to pay for them to “learn” how to properly run a Public sewer system nor have to pay multiple
times for their mistakes. | believe the learning curve will be more detrimental to the environment than keeping our
septic systems. Last time they attempted this EU wanted to use plastic tanks which will float if not filled with liquid and
require every hook up to have a

Backup generator. This requirement for every home to have a generator is cost prohibitive to many owners. This
possible requirement makes us doubt the ability of EU.

We are required to have our septic tanks emptied every 5 years. This practice more that protects our environment in
keeping the nutrient levels within an acceptable range.

The occupancy of this island does not warrant the need to change to another system. Our current system is not
damaging the environment any more that this new system would.

This sewer system is not wanted by the majority of people on the island. And EU has no experience in this type of
system.

Please deny EU’s ability to privatize our septic system to a sewer system.

Thank you,
Sincerely,

Jeannie James




